
Forming in 1920, the Caulfield Grammarians Football Club has a long and proud 
history in the Victorian Amateur Football Association. Based at Glenhuntly Reserve, 
the Club currently has 3 men’s and 2 women’s team. 

The Club invites applications for the role of Men’s Reserves Coach for the 2024 
season. 

Position Objectives and Criteria

- Minimum of Level 1 AFL Coaching Accreditation (or willing to obtain). 
- A sound understanding of Amateur football and the culture it encompasses.
- The willingness to buy-in to the Club’s past, present and future, embracing 

wide ranging relationships, including with Caulfield Grammar School, a key 
breeding ground. 

- A positive and energetic attitude, with a goal of improving young players both 
on and off the field. 

Both experienced coaches and aspiring coaches, who have recent playing or 
coaching experience, are encouraged to apply. 

Please send a Cover Letter and Resume, outlining your suitability for the role, to 
the “Coaching Subcommittee”, via email to aiden@weareposi.com

If you’d like to discuss the opportunity, please call Aiden Clarke, GM of Football, on 
0439 368 588. 
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